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PARK DISTRICT RECOGNIZES RETIRING PRESCHOOL TEACHER 

Mundelein Park District issues resolution for Lori Ludwick  

 

Mundelein, Illinois—After nearly 22 years of service with Mundelein Park & Recreation 

District, Lori Ludwick is embarking on a much deserved retirement. The District recognized her 

by issuing a resolution at Monday night’s Park District Board meeting.  

 “Lori has had a positive impact on the lives of many families in the Mundelein community 

while as a teacher at Learning Center Preschool and many early childhood classes,” said Rita Kipp, 

Mundelein Park District’s Superintendent of Recreation. “She has unselfishly given her time, talent 

and devotion and is a source of pride to Mundelein Park District.” 

“I have been blessed to perform a job for so many years that has allowed me to shape young 

minds and touch their hearts,” said Ludwick. “I’ve been surrounded by great co-workers who are now 
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great friends and together we have worked hard to make sure the children receive a quality education 

and have fun!”  

 In retirement, Lori will continue her part-time job at Walgreens, spend more time traveling and 

playing with her granddaughter and soon to arrive second grandchild.  

Learning Center Preschool is a Mundelein Park & Recreation District program held in the 

Diamond Lake Recreation Center. It has been providing education through recreation, giving the 

opportunity to grow emotionally, intellectually and socially for over 35 years. For more information on 

any of Mundelein Park District program please visit our website at www.mundeleinparks.org. 
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PHOTO INFORMATION 

Pictured left to right: Mundelein Park District Commissioners Jesse Ortega, Pat McGrath, Kevin 

Dolan, Lori Ludwick, Wally Frasier, and Bob Knudson. 

 

 


